
Dear all 
 
I would like you to help me welcome to our Student Services Team: Alberto Renteria. Alberto holds a 
Bachelor’s Degree in International Relations from Universidad del Valle in Mexico City and a Diploma in 
Business Administration and Human Resources. He has been recently working in as an International 
Student Advisor Coordinator for one of the smaller local Colleges, VGC in the heart of downtown, and 
has decided to make the jump to the big institution that is UBC while not quite giving up the small sense 
of community that Forestry will allow him to create for himself and the students he will interact with. 
Before then he worked for Lufthansa, and he still works part time for the YMCA, he loves helping 
people. In Calgary and before coming to Canada he spent several years working for the Consulate of 
Mexico.  
 
Alberto will be sitting in student services in our reception area, please come to say “Hello and welcome” 
if you have a moment on Monday … he is joining us at a very busy time in the undergraduate world … 
grad checks are on their ways so we will do our best to get him orienteered and settled, and introduced 
to all of you but please don’t be shy and come by student services if we don’t come by your area first. 
 
Looking forward to having Alberto part of our team! 
Have a great weekend  
 
Ciao! 
 
Chiara    
 
Chiara Longhi (She, Her, Hers) 
Director of Student Services 
Faculty of Forestry | Dean's Office 
The University of British Columbia | Vancouver Campus | Musqueam Traditional Territory 
2722-2424 Main Mall | Vancouver BC | V6T 1Z4 Canada 
Phone 604 822 9187 
chiara.longhi@ubc.ca 
http://www.forestry.ubc.ca 

https://equity.ubc.ca/resources/gender-diversity/pronouns/
mailto:chiara.longhi@ubc.ca
http://www.forestry.ubc.ca/

